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Bill information:

HBO0047 - Generally revise the Montana Information Technology Act (Dooling, Julie )

Status: As Introduced
USignificant Local Gov Impact [ONeeds to be included in HB 2 OTechnical Concerns
Olncluded in the Executive Budget UISignificant Long-Term Impacts O Dedicated Revenue Form Attached
FISCAL SUMMARY
FY 2024 FY 2025 FY 2026 FY 2027
Difference Difference Difference Difference
Expenditures:
General Fund $0 $0 $0 $0
Revenue:
General Fund $0 $0 $0 $0
Net Impact-General Fund Balance: $0 $0 $0 $0

Description of fiscal impact: This bill revises language in the Montana Information Technology Act to reflect
current business, security, and technology environments, provides authority to the Department of Administration
to terminate an agency’s information technology resource, and propose an alternate information technology
resource, revises the department’s rule-making authority, and proposes other changes to existing requirements.

There is no fiscal impact to the state from these changes since the revisions do not require the department to
provide additional staff or resources to implement the changes proposed in this bill.

FISCAL ANALYSIS

Assumptions:
Department of Administration

1. This legislation updates the terminology used in the Montana Information Technology Act to reflect current
business, security, and technology environments utilizing modern methodologies and frameworks.

2. This bill also provides authority to the Department of Administration to terminate an agency’s information
technology resource, and propose an alternative information technology resource, if an agency is not in
compliance with the state security policies, framework, controls, standards, procedures, and guidelines
provided for in 2-17-534, MCA.
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3. The legislation revises the department’s rule making authority and proposes changes to the county motor
vehicle committee membership and agency information technology exception notification process.

4. There is no fiscal impact to the department from the above changes since the revisions do not require the
department to provide additional staff or resources to implement the changes proposed in this bill.
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